
 
Scrutiny Project Group on Dog Fouling: Update and request 

for Community Assembly input.  
As a result of feedback received by your Councillors a Scrutiny 
Project Group has been set up to look at how Chesterfield 
Borough Council deals with the problem of dog fouling and at how 
this service could be improved in the future. 
 
The group looking at dog fouling is made up of Councillors Jean 
Innes, Bob Gibson and Andy Slack and they have been having 
meetings with the Executive and Assistant Executive Members for 
Environment, the Assistant Executive Member for Housing as well 
as senior officers in Environmental Health at the Council.  
 
The meetings so far have shown that the service provided by 
Chesterfield Borough Council in dealing with dog fouling is 
performing well, and is delivered by a hardworking and dedicated 
team who want to ensure that the borough’s streets and open 
spaces are clean and free from dog fouling.  
 
The group is now looking at improving and developing publicity 
and advertising for the service, working with other Council 
departments, and engaging with local school children to further 
reduce dog fouling in the borough. 
 
The project group would now like to hear your views and opinions 
on dog fouling in your area, the service that Chesterfield Borough 
Council provides and what improvements or changes to the 
service you would like to see before the group reports back to you 
early next year.  
 
To submit your comments please complete the attached form and 
bring it with you to the November meeting of your Community 
Assembly, or you can return it by post to the Town Hall. 
 

We look forward to receiving your comments and input. 
 

Councillors Jean Innes, Bob Gibson and Andy Slack 



 
 
Scrutiny Project Group on Dog Fouling Community Assembly 

Feedback Form 
 
Which Community Assesmbly do you attend? 
North / East / South / West  
 
Comments………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………… 
……………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………… 
……………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………… 
……………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………… 
 
If you would like us to contact you to discuss your comments 
further please provide your name and contact details 
(optional). 
 
Name: ………………………………………………………………….. 
Address: ………………………………………………………………… 
 
If returning by post please send to: 
 
Martin Elliott 
Committee and Scrutiny Coordinator 
Chesterfield Borough Council 
Town Hall 
Chesterfield 
S40 1LP 


